Charter

COMMUNICATIONS

August 8, 2023

T3 P2 561 ******AUTO**ALL FOR AADC 493
Pere Marquette Township

1699 S. Pere Marquette Hwy.

Ludington, Ml 49431-9323

Re: Charter Communications - Upcoming Changes

Dear Franchise Official:

On or around August 15, 2023, Spectrum Mid-America, LLC (“Spectrum”) will cease the alternative SEC
Network feed on the channel line-up serving your community. A slate message that programming is no

longer available will be displayed on the channel for approximately two weeks.
The primary feed of SEC Network will remain available to customers.

If you have any questions about this change, please feel free to contact me at (906) 553-7866.

Sincerely,

Join SrovicA

Joan Movrich
Manager - State Government Affairs, Michigan
Charter Communications




Charter

COMMUNICATIONS

August 14, 2023
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Pere Marquette Township

1699 S. Pere Marquette Hwy.

Ludington, MI 49431-9323

Re: Charter Communications - Upcoming Changes

Dear Franchise Official:

This letter will serve as notice that on or around September 13, 2023, Spectrum Mid-America, LLC
(“Spectrum™) will launch carriage of Lifetime Movie Network (LMN) on Spectrum Select,
channels 44,127, & 812.

If you should have any questions about this change, please feel free to contact me at (906) 553-7866.

Sincerely,

o

Joan Movrich
Manager - State Government Affairs, Michigan
Charter Communications
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COMMUNICATIONS

September 1, 2023
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Pere Marguette Township

1699 S. Pere Marquette Hwy.

Ludington, Ml 49431-9323

Dear Franchise Official:

I am writing to inform you that effective August 31, 2023, at 8pm ET, The Walt Disney Company
removed its programming from Spectrum Mid-America, LLC (“Charter”). Charter had been in
discussions to renew its carriage agreement when The Walt Disney Company took this action. As a
result of The Walt Disney Company’s unreasonable demands to increase prices and limit customer
choice, negotiations failed to reach a deal and they chose to pull the programming from Charter
customers, rather than extend the contract until negotiations conclude. The Walt Disney Company's
decision to remove its programming is outside of Charter's control; we wanted to provide you notice of
these changes as quickly as possible.

A full list of impacted channels is as follows:

NETWORKS OWNED BY THE WALT DISNEY COMPANY

* ACC Network” * Freeform

* BabyTV SAP = FX

* Disney Channel * FX Movie Channel

* Disney Junior = FXX

* Disney XD = Longhorn Network*
« ESPN = National Geographic
* ESPN2 * Nat Geo Mundo

* ESPN Deportes * Nat Geo Wild

* ESPN News * SEC Network™®

* ESPNU

*Carriage depends on customers’ region

The rising cost of programming is the single greatest factor in higher cable television prices, and
we are fighting hard to hold the line on programming rates imposed on us by companies like
The Walt Disney Company. We hope to resolve this dispute quickly and, though inconvenient,
impacted Charter customers have other alternatives for viewing impacted content and can learn
more at www.video-choice.com.

If you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact me at (906) 553-7866.

Sincerely,

Jooer Ppoidk

Joan Movrich
Manager - State Government Affairs, Michigan
Charter Communications




MASON COUNTY
ROAD COMMISSION
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Michael Ingison, Chairman Mary Samuels, Manager/Director
Jeff Conklin, Vice-Chairman Eric Nelson P.E., County Highway Engineer
Deb Del Zoppo, Member

September 6, 2023

For Immediate Release: Road reconstruction on S. Lakeshore Drive
Pere Marquette Township, Mason County

S. Lakeshore Drive by Buttersville Park will be reduced to one lane using flag control and/or a
temporary traffic light starting Monday September 11t 2023, weather permitting. Expect delays
and use caution when driving through the construction area.

S. Lakeshore Drive
One Lane Road
Starting Monday
9-11-2023

Construction Ahead signs and the temporary traffic light will be used to warn motorists of the one
lane road during the reconstruction of approximately 700’ or roadway. The project is anticipated
to take approximately 2 weeks, weather permitting.

Eric R. Nelson, P.E.
County Highway Engineer

510 E. State St., PO Box 247, Scofttville Ml 49454-0247 | www.masoncountyroads.com
Office: (231) 757-2882 | Fax: (231) 757-2662 | e-mail: info@masoncountyroads.com
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE MEDIA CONTACT
September 6, 2023 John Richard

616-262-1565
RichardJ2@Michigan.gov

US-10 road and sidewalk work begins Monday in Ludington

LUDINGTON, Mich. - The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) is investing
approximately $700,000 to resurface US-10 from Jackson Street to east of US-31 Business Route
(Pere Marquette Highway). Work also includes sidewalk ramp upgrades and drainage
improvements.

County: Mason

Highway: US-10

Closest city: Ludington

Start date: Monday, Sept. 11, 2023

Estimated end date: Mid-November 2023

Traffic restrictions: Lane and shoulder closures will be in effect throughout the project.

Jobs numbers: Based on economic modeling, this investment is expected to directly and
indirectly support about 10 jobs.

Safety benefit: This project will improve the ride and extend the service life of the roadway.

For up-to-date traffic information on this project and others throughout the state, go to
www.Michigan.gov/Drive.




From: Andrea Large

To: Jerry Bleau; kim@naturenearby.org
Subject: FW: Electronic Transfer from Dow

Date: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 5:52:46 PM
Hey there,

Just wanted to keep you both in the loop. We expect to receive $50,000 from Dow in the next 6-8 weeks for the PM
Conservation Park Fund. [ will let you know when we have received it. See below.
Thank you for all that you do!

From: RBurch@dow.com <RBurch@dow.com>
Sent: Monday, September 4, 2023 4:24 PM

To: Andrea Large <alarge@cffmc.org>

Subject: Electronic Transfer from Dow

Dear Ms. Andrea Large:

[ am pleased to inform you that you will receive an electronic transfer from Dow in the next 6-8 weeks in the
amount of $50,000 (2023 Installment) for the Pere Marquette Conservation Park Fund Donation.

Our company ambition is to be the most innovative, customer-centric, inclusive and sustainable materials science
company in the world. Global Citizenship at Dow is led by this ambition and fueled by volunteer service. We

leverage Dow’s innovative technology, employee expertise and culture of inclusion to generate transformational
social impact.

As a condition of accepting this payment, we require an IRS tax form to be completed and submitted in a timely
fashion. You will receive an email notification once the online tax form is available for your response.

Please let me know if you have any questions, and I would be happy to assist you.
Thank you,

Rebecca Sexton

CG/IMAIL/284857181
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



From: Mitch Foster

To: Jerry Bleau; Nancy Vandervest; bgillett@lasd.net; stsdwkelly@gmail.com
Cc: Mark Barnett; Corlett, Kyle; Jackie Steckel; Kristin Lange; Jennifer Strickland
Subject: RE: Recreation Agreement Review

Date: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 11:47:53 AM

Attachments: Interlocal Agreement on Recreation Programming 8-23-2023.docx

Jerry, et al —
See the attached updated document.

As to why PM Township pays the same as Hamlin, it was meant to be based on equity and
potential, not based on a single years participants. The goal is to help offset the expenses of
participants so that those participating communities are only seeing their residents pay for the
t-shirt fee. Additionally, for non-participating Township residents, they pay the participation
fee for each sport (plus the t-shirt fee), not just one time so this contribution is quite impactful
for families.

Hope this helps clarify things.
Mitch

Mitchell W. Foster

City Manager

City of Ludington

(231) 845-6237
mfoster@ci.ludington.mi.u

P.S. Don’t forget to #WashYourHandsAndShopLocal
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From: Jerry Bleau <jerry@pmtwp.org>

Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 10:24 AM

To: Mitch Foster <mfoster@ci.ludington.mi.us>; Nancy Vandervest
<hamlinsupervisor1861@gmail.com>; bgillett@lasd.net; stsdwkelly@gmail.com

Cc: Mark Barnett <mayor@ci.ludington.mi.us>; Corlett, Kyle <kcorlett@lasd.net>; Jackie Steckel
<JSteckel@ci.ludington.mi.us>; Kristin Lange <kristin@PMTWP.ORG>; Jennifer Strickland



